
fyi 
>>> "Sandy Smith" <Smith@oasthook.com> 11/21/07 2:19 PM >>> 
I agree with the model rule in either form as required by 
my state (Virginia).  I am an elder law attorney, and we 
have seen several cases in which our clients have been sold 
inappropriate products by persons with these designations, 
particularly ones in which the "certifying organization" is 
actually a marketing company.  
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